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My name is Steve Campbell. PCTs are an invasion of privacy. They are an invasion of our right to make
our own energy decisions. Technology is nice for many things, but in this case they would be more of an
in road for big brother. We citizens want and will fight for the ability to program our own thermostats,
without worrying about some beaurocrat fooling around with them and making us freeze in our homes in
Winter and roast in Summer.



